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April 6, 2007

Office of Oil & Gas Global Security & Supply Office of Fossil Energy
U.S. Department of Energy Forrestal Building, Rm 3E-042,

FE-34 1000 Independence Ave

SW Washington, DC 20585

RE: FE Docket 07-02-LNG

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

We would like to express our concerns and opposition to the blanket extension of the
authorization for exporting Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG) for another two years. South-
Central Alaska is experiencing a severe shortage of natural gas, and natural gas prices for
businesses and private residents have increased sharply to the extent of creating severe
hardships. An authorization for exporting this resource will not help but most likely
worsen this situation. Additional exploration may be incidental but should not be a
consideration for this decision. Again, we would therefore like to express our opposition
to the application for exporting LNG under FE Docket 07-02-LNG.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, _
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Erik Haas
President
HMH Consulting, LLC
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